
Spring Newsletter

So far this year, we have held three
events which have all been a huge
success. We could not do it without our
CLICA committee members and
volunteers, the school and our parents,
guardians, children and supporters, so
thank you all. Every penny makes a huge
difference for our children.

Ways to raise!

2021-2022 What a success!

Raised by you in this
academic year so far!

Valentines Colouring Comp £143



Special Person Buying Event £367



Quiz night £356.52

Buy through Amazon? Simply go to your
Amazon account, search Amazon Smile,
and add 'Court Lane Infant Community
Association' as your chosen charity.
Amazon then donate a portion of your
spend to CLICA, at no cost to you!

Easy fundraising is a really easy way to
collect donations for CLICA with a range of
purchases - visit
www.easyfundraising.org.uk to set up an
account and start raising at no cost to you!



Information

In pictures!Upcoming
Events

Chair: Kerry Budd
Secretary: Gemma Wright
Treasurer: Gemma Ralph

Keep up with CLICA
on Facebook: 
Search C.L.I.C.A or
click the Facebook
image!

Email: clicommunityassociation@gmail.com



Tuesday 5th July -

Teddy Bears Picnic for
year R entrants starting

in September

Want to get
more involved
with CLICA?

We are always on the
look out for volunteers,
especially now that we

will be merging the Infant
and Junior school PTA's!

There is no minimum
commitment, and every

little helps! Please
contact the committee
on the email below for

more information!



Friday 8th July 6pm-9pm

Summer Picnic held at
Junior School Playground

- more info to follow!



Summer colouring
competition

Pre Loved Uniform
Search 'Court Lane Schools Pre-Loved Uniform'

on Facebook to buy and sell uniform!



https://www.facebook.com/CLICApage/

